
 

Helen and Arthur E. Johnson Beth-El College of Nursing and 
Health Sciences  

 

November 7th Meeting 

Our meeting this month is on Monday, November 7th at 12:30pm in Room 141! We will 
be having free snacks and our speaker this month will be Beth- El graduate, Amanda 

Stinson. 

There will be a raffle and prizes will be given out! 

1 ticket will be given to anyone attending, and 1 ticket for National Student Nurse 
Association (NSNA) members! 

Stay for the Hurst Mini Review Session after the meeting. It will be from 1:30-2:30pm. 
There will be free lunch provided at the review as well!  

 

Save the Date! 
November 

3rd

9-9:30AM

Widefield 
High School 

Visit

November 
30th and 

December 
7th:

Marion 
House

November 
9th 

4:00PM-
8:00PM

Chipotle 
Fundraiser

December 
12th 

11AM-
3PM Uhall 

Blood 
Drive 

More infomation 
about the events 

below! Email 
Tonya Hamilton 
thamilto@uccs 

with any 
questions! 



 

     What is NSNA? NSNA is a national 

organization of nurses, leaders, and                            

student nurses who strive to grow in 

professional development and provide 

educational resources for members. 

What are the benefits of being an NSNA 

Member? NSNA members get special 

discounts on scrubs, shoes, NCLEX 

materials, hotels, conferences, 

access to educational resources 

and portfolio services, and more! 

The NSNA Conference is in April 

2017 and will take place in Dallas, 

Texas! More information to come! 

Cost: Becoming a new member is 

only $35 for one year. 

Want more Information? Go to 

http://www.nsna.org/Membership.aspx 

or email sfawcett@uccs.edu for more 

information  

 

 

 

 

 



 

Upcoming Events! 

 

 

 

Marion House- 

 

 Wednesday, Nov. 30th 

 7 AM to 10 AM: food prep, need 1 more volunteer and 1 board member or faculty member 

 10 AM to 2 PM: food service, need 2 more volunteers and 1 board member or faculty member 

 Wednesday, Dec. 7th  

 7 AM to 10 AM: food prep, need 1 more volunteer and 1 board member       or faculty member  

          10 AM to 2 PM: food service, need 1 more volunteer  

Community Service and Health Promotion Director (Tonya Hamilton) will be sending you a 

volunteer information form via email once you've signed up 

Warm clothing drive

 

 Bring your warm clothing to the December meeting for BSNA to donate to the homeless.  

 Contact Tonya Hamilton at thamilo@uccs.edu if you’re interested in distributing the clothing to 

the homeless 

Bonfil Blood Drive 

 

 December 12th Uhall Blood drive will be from 11AM-3PM 

 Information about signing up is TBD 

Build A Bear 

 

 Going to begin contacting Build A Bear this month, therefore the date is to be determined. 

 If you’re interested in volunteering for this event (fundraising, advertising, tabling, etc.), please 

contact Tonya Hamilton at thamilto@uccs.edu 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Mentor Program 
We have 41 successful matches of mentees with their mentors! If 

you’re a sophomore or a junior and you would like a mentor email 

hedward3@uccs.edu. We have lots of seniors who want to help 

you! 

Uniform Change Proposal 
An update on the Uniform Change Proposal will be presented at this month’s 

meeting. New color and design so come voice your thoughts! 

 

 

 

 

Helen and Arthur E. Johnson Beth-El College of 

Nursing and Health Sciences Polo Orders! 

Polos have arrived! There are still a few people who have not picked 
theirs up yet. Please contact Rachel to get yours picked up if you have 
ordered one.  If you have any further questions Rachel would love to 

help!  rflesher@uccs.edu 

mailto:hedward3@uccs.edu


 

BSNA Contact Info 

Visit the BSNA website at http://www.uccs.edu/~bsna/ 
Beth-El encourages you to join the National Student Nurse 

Association (NSNA) at http://www.nsna.org 
Friend us on Facebook 

Follow us on Twitter @UCCS_BSNA 

 

Board of Directors Contact Info: 

 

President/Student Faculty Liaison: Kaitlyn Henderson Khayes4@uccs.edu 

Vice President: Hailey Edwards hedward3@uccs.edu 

Community Service and Health Director: Tonya Hamilton thamilto@uccs.edu 

Treasurer: Jamie Maple jmaple@uccs.edu 

Image of Nursing: Michelle Dunlap mdunlap2@uccs.edu 

Secretary: Molly Hartman mhartma3@uccs.edu 

Merchandise Director: Rachel Flesher rflesher@uccs.edu 

Accelerated Representative: Hannah Nathanson hnathans@uccs.edu 

NSNA Membership Director: Stephanie Fawcett sfaucett@uccs.edu 

Community Health Coordinator: Savannah Church schurch@uccs.edu 

Faculty Advisor: Sue Davis sdavis4@uccs.edu 

mailto:hnathans@uccs.edu

